R0148

Felgate, Gavin

From: denisloretto

Sent: 16 June 2024 23:10

To: Planning Policy Consultations
Subject: Local Plan representation
Categories: CONFIRMED

You don't often get email fron{i . <2~ why this is important

~ THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

In my view the plan for even more high buildings in the City of London including in the vicinity of Bevis
Mark's synagogue is unsound.

Denis Loretto (London resident)

Sent from my Galaxy





